October 29, 1963 My in Miss Shirley Davilla 215 1/2 East Georgia Anadarko, Okla. 73005 Dear Miss Davilla: Thank you for your letter alleging that many Indians do not receive any benefits from the Public Health Service clinic at Anadarko or the Public Health Service Indian Hospital at Lawton. The Public Health Service Indian health facilities are operated under strict regulations, but medical care and treatment may be obtained by anyone who meets the eligibility requirements. If you will provide the names of any Indians who have been denied medical attention at either the Anadarko clinic or the Lawton hospital, I will have each case investigated to make absolutely sure that no one is being deprived of benefits to which he is justly entitled. With best regards and good wishes, I am Sincerely yours,

Anadarko, Oklahoma October 26, 1963

Honorable Mike Monroney,

Many Indians in Oklahoma do not receive any benefits from the PHS Indian health clinic here in Anadarko and the PHS Hospital in Lawton, Oklahoma. We would appreciate it if you would look into the situation.

Anything you cann do will be appreciated.

Thank You,

Shirley Davilla
Shirley Davilla

2151/2 E. Sa.

anadarko, Okla.